
 
 
 
WRJ’s 2019 Social Justice Conference (SJC) on May 17-19, 2019 will be a powerful experience 
for Jewish women to become better-educated and trained on social justice issues, learn 
advocacy skills you can utilize at home and on a larger scale, and address timely topics in a 
welcoming and encouraging, all-female Jewish environment with women of all ages. WRJ will 
offer a “college cohort” experience for current undergraduate college women to learn social 
justice skills and information in this unique setting, and connect with one another to create a 
support system and plan of action for bringing change back to your campus. You will receive the 
Young Adult discounted SJC registration rate of $100. Please email wrjregistrar@wrj.org by 
March 15th to get the coupon code for the SJC discount registration. All registrations 
must be completed by April 5th. 
 
Our goal is for college students who attend the WRJ Social Justice Conference to establish an 
enduring relationship with WRJ. We expect students to return from the conference and share 
their meaningful experiences with others back on their campus, as well as with WRJ/the Reform 
Movement at large via social media, blogs, etc. College Cohort women must commit to 
attending all sessions at SJC 2019. Although SJC officially begins on Saturday morning with 
Torah study and worship, we ask that all college attendees arrive by 5:30 p.m. on Friday, May 
17, 2019 to check into the hotel and partake in an offsite dinner for SJC young adults (at your 
own cost) and WRJ’s Shabbat services at the hotel, as part of the cohort experience. 
 
To facilitate college women’s attendance at SJC, the discount Young Adult registration rate of 
$100 (for any woman age 18-30) applies. WRJ will also cover two (2) nights in a shared 
hotel room for those college women attending SJC who have a financial need (nights 
covered are only those of SJC: Friday May 17th and Saturday May 18th). Once you have been 
in touch with wrjregistrar@wrj.org, you will be asked to fill out a form to submit your SJC 
hotel needs, by early April. After you complete the form, WRJ will make the hotel reservation 
for you (you will not need to lay out the cost). We will be in touch closer to SJC to provide you 
with confirmed hotel details. 
 
Those also staying for the RAC’s Consultation on Conscience (May 19-21) will need to register 
and pay separately for the Consultation registration fee and hotel. The RAC has additional 
funding available to help offset travel or hotel costs for college attendees at Consultation. For 
more information, please email college@urj.org. 
 
Please contact WRJ Manager of Meetings & Conventions, Amanda Feldman, at 
afeldman@wrj.org with any questions about attending WRJ SJC 2019. 
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